
	

	

Martinez Memos 
Week of September 19, 2022 

 	
	

Spelling Words: 
bug, rug, hug, up, cup, 
fun, sun, run, come, here 

 
 

High Frequency Words: 
come, here, to, of, 
are, said, two, look, 
my 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear First Grade families,  
 
It was another great week together in First Grade! 
We loved making our “Story Element” kites and also our 
“Sink or Float” experiment. The kids had a blast! 
 
I hope to see you all on Thursday, September 22nd for our 
mandatory parent night. We will be cooking “Apple Spice 
Quesadillas" in honor of the new season for all of our 
parents to enjoy! Our topic of discussion will be the 
reading curriculum and the expectations for First Grade. 
Please reach out if you are unable to attend. 
 
Don’t forget to dress up for picture day next week! 
 
 

Sincerely,  
     Ms. Martinez J 
 

 
 

Homework: 
Reading log- due on Mondays 
 
Spelling practice- due on Fridays 
 
Math practice- due the next day 
it is given 
 
 

 

Friendly reminders: 
* Volunteer opportunities are available! Please 
email me if you sign up through our website and 
give me a heads up. Thanks so much for all your 
support! 
 
*Our class would love to have some extra 
goodies for our treasure box such a dollar store 
items or gently used toys/stuffed animals. 
Donations are not required but greatly 
appreciated!  

 

Important Dates: 
• Sept 22nd – Mandatory Parent Night 
• Sept 21st – Science Quiz (Matter) 
• Sept 23rd – Spelling Test and Picture 

Day! 

Please ask your child about: 
• PE- Grades were not yet posted due to 

technical difficulties 
• Health- Stranger danger/ Internet 

safety 
• WOW (Word of the Week)- 

Conservation 

 
 

	
 

	
	
	
		

 

	

	


